From: Jorge Baron [mailto:jorge@nwirp.org]

Sl

To 1626 Rulemaklng

Assistant General Counsel
Legal Services Corporation
333 K Street, NW
Washington, DC 20007

Dear Ms. Davis,
I am writing to submit a written comment on behalf of Northwest Immigrant Rights Project

(NWIRP) to the Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (FNPRM) published in the Federal
Register on February 5, 2014.

Northwest Immigrant R1ghts Projectisa nonproﬁt legal services organization providing
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